Briefing for NATCA Leadership Friday 2 pm EST/11
am PST

Dear ARVPs, FacReps, and VPs,
As part of our ongoing commitment to transparency and ensuring our
leadership is fully informed, the National Executive Board invites you to a
virtual briefing on important new topics and initiatives. This briefing will provide
critical updates and align our strategy before communicating with the
membership.
Date: Friday, Dec 20, 2024
Time: 2:00 pm EST/11 am PST

Location: Zoom Reaqistration Link

Do not share this link outside of those listed to attend the briefing. Each ARVP,
FacRep, and VP must register in advance to attend using the link above.

We strongly encourage your attendance, as this meeting is a crucial step in
ensuring all leadership is on the same page and prepared to guide and inform
the membership effectively. Your role as leaders is vital to the success of our
collective efforts, and this is an opportunity for us to address questions and
align priorities before rolling out to the membership.

Thank you for your leadership and commitment to NATCA.
In Solidarity,

NATCA National Executive Board
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